
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2019 
 
 
Ref: Endeavour College Uniform Purchases  
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 
The Endeavour Uniform Shop supplies most items of uniform required by students at the College.  To cater for 
winter uniform purchases the shop will be open for uniform fitting appointments for three days at the start of the 
school holidays.   
 
For Year 7 and 8: 
• Boys: Formal uniform - College grey trouser / Long sleeve College shirt / Grey or black socks / Tie / 

Jacket / Navy knitted jumper  
• Girls: Formal uniform – College skirt or Pant / Long sleeve College blouse / Navy socks or 70 denier 

navy tights / Jacket / Navy knitted jumper  
• Sport (Girls and Boys): Rugby top / College polo/ Track pant and College socks. 
 
The following times will be available for bookings.  All bookings are at 20 minute intervals. 
 
Appointment Times – 15 to 17 April 2019 (first week of school holidays) 
Monday 15 April  8.40am-4.00pm 
Tuesday 16 April  8.40am–4.00pm 
Wednesday 17 April 8.40am-4.00pm 
 
Bookings can be made online via School Interviews www.schoolinterviews.com.au event code: 773js.  
Separate instructions on how to log in and make bookings are attached.  Fittings will take approximately 20 
minutes.  
 
Uniforms can also be purchased by students without an appointment during normal Uniform Shop hours. 
 
Uniform Shop Hours during school terms 
Monday   Closed 
Tuesday  8.30am-9.30am, 12.45pm-1.15pm 
Wednesday 3.00pm-4.30pm 
Thursday  Closed 
Friday  8.40am-9.30am, 10.45am-11.15am 
 
It is VERY IMPORTANT that you make an appointment during Term 1 as students must be wearing full 
winter uniform the first day of Term 2.  To avoid any disappointment, please book early.  
 
Purchases from the shop can be paid in cash or by EFTPOS or credit card on the day. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

Jane Allen Darren Cossens 
Uniform Shop Coordinator Business Manager 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

